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Sanborn Head Welcomes New Staff
JULY 8, 2018

Sanborn Head has recently hired nine new staff members.

We would like to welcome the following individuals and wish them the best with their careers at the firm:

Catherine Sobchuk, E.I.T. – Senior Project Engineer1.

Christopher Maskwa – Project Manager2.

Corinne Disenhof, E.I.T. – Project Engineer3.

Hannah Pothier – Geographic Information System Analyst4.

Kimberly Perkins – Geotechnical Engineer5.

Sara Graziani – Engineer6.

Sara Knowles – Project Engineer7.

Sarah Pope – Project Engineer8.

Sijia Yang – Project Engineer9.
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